
 

 

 

Second Grade News 
Week of October 19, 2015 

  

                                       We wrote back to our pen pals in Missouri! 

                   In the News: Important Dates: 
This week the Superkids will be talking about 
inventions.  We will be reading about different 
ideas for inventions and learn how the 
Superkids problem solve. We will work on 
plural endings and pattern words.  New 
Memory Words-first, bird, third, thirst, turn, 
return, during, surprise, mother, father, sister, 
brother 
*Please practice these at home! They all make 
the same sound, so they have to memorize if 
it’s er, ir, ur.  This takes lots of practice. 
 
In math we will begin our unit on Working 
with Equal Groups. Please watch for papers 
coming home and give help where needed!! 
Keep practicing addition/subtraction facts!!   
 
We will continue to work on our unit titled 
Government in social studies.  
 
In science we will continue our study of bats, 
and begin working on an animal report.   
 
Student of the Week-Taedon 

 
 

National School Bus Safety Week 
Fri., Oct. 23- Library books due 
 
Next Friday, Oct. 30- 1:15-2:00 - Halloween 
Party -watch for a note coming home about this. 
 
*Please remember to send a snack for your child 
every day! 
 

**Special thanks to Mrs. DePuydt and Mrs. 
Richie for coming on our Community Field 
Trip! They were great helpers and we 
learned a lot! Special thanks to PTO for 
helping to fund our trip! 

We love reading! 

         
 

Have a great week!!! 
-Mrs. Saltenberger 



 

 

 
 

 
 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


